
From: adeleimrie@rogers.com 
To: John Elvidge 
Cc: Paul Johnson (City Manager); Paula Fletcher; Councillor Crisanti; Councillor Cheng 
Subject: [External Sender] amended Deferral Request for TCHC Ombudsman report 
Date: July 9, 2023 12:00:13 PM 

John, 
As Chair of TCHC, I am requesting, at its meeting of July 19 to 21, 2022, City Council, defer this item 
to its next meeting, scheduled for October 11 to 13, 2023. With Jag Sharma leaving TCHC to be DCM 
at the City of Toronto, our Board has recently been focused on securing an Interim President and 
CEO while we initiate the search for our permanent CEO. Unfortunately, this took priority and we 
have not had the opportunity to review this report with the attention required. 
This deferral of Council’s consideration of this matter, will provide the TCHC Board time to review 
the report in detail. It would also give the board an opportunity to consider the report with the 
Ombudsman before the Council meeting which we were unable to do before the June Council. 
Thank you very much for your consideration. 
Adele 
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